
 
 

NOTICE OF QUORUM PRESENT  
 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION INFORMATION 
Public information on this meeting is posted outside Ketchum City Hall and at BCHA’s Meriwether 

Office. 
 

Please note, The Board is meeting for the interests of BCHA for Implementation Partner Meeting, but not in a 
manner to take any action or make any decisions.  There are no action items, as the meeting is for education 
and general discussion. 
 
You will find this information on our websites at www.ketchumidaho.org/meetings and 
www.bcoha.org. 
 
If you would like to comment on this meeting, please select the option for your participation: 
 

 
•   Submit your comments in writing at info@bcoha.org (by 8am the day of the meeting) 
 

 
 

 

 
BLAINE COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY 

Wednesday, May 29, 2024, 11:00 AM 
191 5th St. West, Ketchum, Idaho 83340 

http://www.ketchumidaho.org/meetings

